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Dear Sir
It is my intention to write and publish in some 

scientific periodical of Canada or the United States an article 
on "Chinese studies at European and Japanese Universities and

■

Seminaries".
Regarding the lectures and courses on Chinese culture, 

etc., held at the universities and colleges of the United States,
I beg to call your attention to"China and Japan in our University 
Curricula", edited by Edward C. Carter, published by the American 
Council Institute of Pacific Relations, New York, 1929, and 
"Progress of Chinese Studies in the United States of America'1, 
Bulletin No. 1, May 1931, published by the American Council of 

Learned Societies, Washington, D. C.
In order to facilitate my task I would be very 

grateful to you if you would kindly fill out at your convenience 

the enclosed questionnaire.
A Department of Chinese Studies has been established 

October 1st, 1930,at McGill University for research in the history 
literature and politics, etc., of China, under the direction 
of Dr. Kiang Kang-hu, formerly of the Imperial University,
Peking; of the University of Oregon, U. S. A.; and consultant 
of the Chinese Department of the Library of Congfess, Washington.

On behalf of the Gest Chinese Research Library, I 
take great pleasure to send you under separate cover the 
following publications, lately issued by the Gest Library:-


